from: L. A. Tony K <latonyki@gmail com=

to. "Glenn, Kyle" <Kyle.Glenni@mail. house. gov=,
Jim Ayotte <jayottei@fmha.org=

date:  Tue, Jun 21, 2016 at 12:22 PM

subject:  Re: Kyle, thanks again for your email exchange with me on Manufactured Housing

Hi Kyle,
I'm told that:

This week, the United States House of Representatives is expected to vote on H.R. 5485 an appropriation bill that includes the provisions of the
Preserving Access to Manufactured Housing Act. Unfortunately, Rep. Ellison (D-MN) has filed amendments to strip these manufactured housing reforms
from the bill.

We must defeat the Ellison Amendments.
I'd value Congressman Ross' continued support for passage of HR 650, via stand alone or as part of the appropriations process.

FY¥l-you can see a short video from CSPAN at this link that features Richard Cordray brilliantly refuting the very arguments that opposition to this bill
promote! They apparently have no idea that what Cordray has said about MH lending, and what they are doing, are sadly two different things.

Only in Americal -}

Feel free to share the video link - it educates on this MH issue by going right to the source facts. We push this outto our professional as well as general
public audiences.

Kinldy confirm this message and thank you, sir, for your efforts.
Regards,
Tony

L. A, "Tony' Kovach
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On Thu, Feb 18, 2016 at 4:48 PM, Glenn, Kyle <Kyle Glenni@mail.house. gov> wrote:

Tony — thank you for the note. | enjoyed the video and believe more discussions will be taking place about H.R. 650. We will continue
pressing for its enactment!

Best regards,
Kyle

Kyle Glenn

Deputy Chief of Staff

Representative Dennis A. Ross (FL-15)
229 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Office: 202-225-1252



